
From: Overton Adrian: H&F <Adrian.Overton@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 3:59 PM 
To: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Perez-Trillo Cristina: H&F <Cristina.Perez-Trillo@lbhf.gov.uk>; Licensing HF: 
H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003 - Premises Licence Summary Review: 
2024/01401/LAPRR 
 
Dear Ms McKenna,  
 
Please take this email as confirmation that the Licensing Authority wishes to make 
comments in support of this review, based on the prevention of crime and disorder 
licensing objective.  
 
Our full comments on this matter will be sent to you in due course.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Adrian  
 
Adrian Overton 
Licensing Team Manager 
Licensing  
Place Department  
 


